
JULY 12, 2012
NOTICE TO COUNSEL AND ALL CLAIMANTS OF THE

PLIBRICO 524(g) ASBESTOS TRUST

The trustee of the Plibrico 524(g) Asbestos Trust is reconsidering the applicable
payment percentage. This reconsideration should be completed by August 2012, and a
new payment percentage will become applicable.

Pursuant to Section 4.3 of the Trust Distribution Procedures, all claimants shall
receive payment on the gross liquidated value of their claims at the payment percentage
in effect at the time of payment.

Marc E. Wolin
Trustee of the Plibrico 524(g) Asbestos Trust


